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Summary:

The draft Economic Strategy has been produced under the guidance of the Economic Development and Enterprise Priority Group of the Carlisle Partnership by a team of officers drawn from the City and County Councils and NWDA, advised by Professor Frank Peck of the University of Cumbria.

It builds on the work commissioned from SQW Ltd earlier this year including extensive consultation carried with local stakeholders.

This draft represents about 60% of the work needed to finalise the Strategy.  It will provide the platform upon which individual projects and initiatives will be built and work still needs to be continued with partners and stakeholders to achieve a consensus that the foundations of the Strategy are sound and right for Carlisle.  This will be one of the main outcomes from the consultation phase.

In parallel, discussions are taking place on the detailed project proposals that will be published alongside the Strategy in a separate annex.  Work is ongoing on this and will only be satisfactorily concluded when partners and deliverers of projects are satisfied that the proposed programme of work is achievable, fundable and adds value.  Included in this process will be clarification of how the Strategy will be implemented.

Funding of the Strategy is being discussed with Cumbria Vision and will be reported separately as the costs of delivery are clarified over the coming weeks.

The Consultation Draft Strategy is due to be launched at the Carlisle Partnership meeting on 4th October 2007.  A copy of the Draft Strategy will be tabled at the meeting on 8th October 2007.

Recommendations:

The Executive is recommended to refer the draft to all three Overview and Scrutiny Committees during the October meetings and following receipt of comments from this process, to consider the Strategy in detail at the meeting on 19th November 2007.

That a report on the consultation process is also submitted to the Executive for the meeting on 19th November 2007.
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